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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

With events this week I feel it right and appropriate to reflect and focus on the strength, 
positivity and togetherness that comes from times of tragedy.  In school, we have dealt with 
the events in Manchester in a sensitive way with your children  and helped reassure them that  
these events are rare and for them not to be worried.  We have also used the mantra of ‘Look 
for the Helpers’ (so eloquently put by Fred Rogers below) to help the children understand 
that the world they are growing up in is still filled with amazing people.  
 
"When I was a boy and I would see scary things in the news, my mother would say to me, 'Look 
for the helpers. You will always find people who are helping. To this day, especially in times of 
disaster, I remember my mother’s words, and I am always comforted by realizing that there 

are still so many helpers — so many caring people in this world." — Fred Rogers  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am proud to be a Head Teacher of a school where diversity is celebrated and where we view 
our differences as a strength to our community.  This version of our newsletter is testament to 
how children learn and play together in harmony and how our values are promoted at every 
opportunity.  In particular, EYFS have had amazing experiences this term and have learned all 
about people who help us with visits from the emergency services and other professionals that 
help others.  There are also great examples of small group and whole class teamwork that 
make Highwood a special place to learn and also to work. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Matt Hickey 
Head Teacher 
@headhighwood 
































